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Temporary Closure of X-Ray Services at St Andrews Health Centre

We are writing to inform you that X-ray services at St Andrews Health Centre in Billericay will be temporarily closed for ten weeks, starting from Monday 14th April 2025.
 
During this period, there will be no staff on-site, and as a result, patients will not be able to book or attend any X-ray appointments at St Andrews Health Centre. We kindly ask that you inform your patients about this closure.
 
While the X-ray service will be unavailable at St Andrews, all other services will continue as usual. Routine patients can still book appointments via the SwiftQueue platform, and our bookings team will contact urgent and paediatric patients directly to book.
 
For patients requiring a walk-in Chest X-ray, we are still offering services at the following locations during the closure:

· Brentwood Community Hospital 09:00-16:00 Monday - Friday (Excluding Bank Holidays)
 
· Basildon Hospital 09:00-16:00 Monday - Friday (Excluding Bank Holidays)
 
· Orsett Hospital 09:00-16:00 Monday - Friday (Excluding Bank Holidays)
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and support. Should you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
 
The telephone number for booking an appointment is:

0300 443 0121 Option 3 followed by Option 1

